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Swimming will take place next Tuesday for Reception 

and Years 1, 2 & 4.   

  

 

The following clubs will take place 

the first week back: 

Monday – Zumba & Coding 

Wednesday – ASPIRE & Newcastle 

College. 

Thursday – OLSA Forest Warriors & 

Choir. 

  Please note: there is NO Yr 6 

Maths Intervention this week 

 

Follow us on Twitter @OLSANewcastle and Facebook at ‘Our Lady & St Anne’s RC Primary’ 

 

Due to the success of the ‘Wake Up Shake Up’, please 

be aware that we will no longer be serving food at 

Breakfast Club after 8.20am.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Book People Book Fair is back next week 

offering a huge range of great value reads!  Be 

sure to come along to the school hall either after or 

before school from Monday afternoon and grab 

yourself a bargain! Every book you buy helps earn 

funds for the school library so please come along 

and support us. Thank you. 

 

 

We will be holding a Parent’s Evening in school from 3.15pm – 6pm on Tuesday 13th March.  

Sign up sheets will be available in the classrooms from Monday 5th March. 

 

 

I try to use words that make the world a better place.  (Please, sorry, thank you). 
 

Cathedral Sunday Mass Times 8am, 10am, 11.30am and 6.30pm.  Everyone welcome. 

 

 It is very important that if your child is 

absent from school we are aware of the 

reason why.  Please therefore ensure 

that all absences are reported before 

9am on the day of absence (please 

leave a voicemail if no one is available 

to take your call).  If we do not hear 

from you a text reminder will be sent.  

Failure to respond to the text by 11am 

will result in a phone call to your child’s 

emergency contacts.  Thank you for 

your co-operation.  

 

 

 

We are trying to improve how we teach history in 

our school by making our own ‘history boxes’.  If 

you have anything at home that you would be willing 

to either give or lend we would love to hear from 

you!  It could be something that doesn’t seem very 

old but might help our pupils to have a better 

understanding of life in the past, or help us to bring 

our history topics to life!  Please see Mrs Pickering 

for details.  

 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming all children (and staff) into school dressed as their favourite 

literary character on World Book Day.  As always there will be lots of prizes and fun activities for 

the children to take part in.  We hope that, with your continued support, it will once again be a 

huge success! 

 

 

 

Please join us at 9am on Wednesday 

28th February for a coffee and anti-

bullying workshop.  This will be an 

extremely useful and highly informative 

session so come along if you can.  

 


